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10th September 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 

 
Little Learner’s ‘Meet the Teacher’ 

 
 
IMPORTANT!  
 
On Wednesday 18th September 2019 at 3:30pm, there is an opportunity for parents to 
visit Little Learner’s and meet the staff.  There will be an opportunity to have a look 
around the nursery and talk about how we deliver quality-learning opportunities for your 
children and ask any questions you may have.   

 
It is an informal meeting, which will last no longer than 30 minutes. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
 
Isla Harvey. 


